
 

Request for Proposal 
Engineering Services 

 
The Richland County Board of Commissioners is requesting proposals for Preliminary 
Engineering services for the following bridge projects: 
 

1. Structure 39-128-43.2 is located 5 miles west and 2.5 miles south of Fairmount, 
ND on 177th Ave SE in LaMars Township.  

2. Structure 39-131-43.0 is located 2 miles west and 2.5 miles south of Fairmount, 
ND on 180th Ave SE in LaMars Township.  

 
Key project elements include structure replacements at each location. 
 
Proposals must be delivered prior to 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 16, 2022.  Detailed 
‘Request for Proposals’ are available from the Richland County Highway Department, 
418 2nd Avenue North, Wahpeton, ND 58075. 
 

 

 

 

 


